
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: August 10, 2017  
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
    
Subject: Operation Student Success to the Board of Education 
 
The State of Michigan passed Reading Bill 4822 last October. We have several aspects 
of the law already in place through our Operation Student Success model. This fall, we 
will use that model to create a systematic way to provide students the reading support 
they need and a system for collecting the data.  
 
I would like to request an opportunity to present what the district will be doing to adhere 
to the requirements of this legislation, as well as review the practices and processes we 
will be utilizing in grades K-3 in order to support students with reading at grade level.  
Please consider adding this agenda item to the August 14, Curriculum Committee 
segment of the Board of Education Meeting. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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